
August 28, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Martin Shackelford 

216 N. Webster, Apt. 2 

Saginaw, MI 48602 

 

Dear Mr. Shackelford: 

 

Thank you for your memo of August 22, 1996 and for sending along a copy of Review Magazine.  

We appreciate your kind words and your sending us an original copy. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

 


